RECEIVED FEC MAIL ROOM



Beush Engineered Materials, Inc. 17876 \$t. Cleir Avenue Gleveland, (IHo 44110-2697 216-486-4200

October 23, 2000

Public Records Office Federal Election Commission 999 E. Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20463

Dear Sir / Madam:

On October 18, 2000, I was appointed as Treasurer of the Brush Wellman Good Government Fund to replace the former Treasurer who has left for medical reasons. Upon receiving the files, it was noted that the third quarter FEC Form 3x report has not been filed.

Please find this report attached. We ask that you review our history of timely filing and forego assessing any administrative fines during this transition as a result of this oversight.

If you have any questions, I can be contacted at (216)383-6818 or via email at gins 1. muffer@brushwetlman.com. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Gina Muffel